
 
 

Planning Committee  
 

24th January 2022 
 

Meeting Cancelled 
 

 
Please note that the Chairman and Vice Chairman have agreed that the Planning Committee 
due to take place on the 24th January 2022 should be cancelled.  
 
The reason for the cancellation is due to the large increase in Covid cases in the District. 
 
The next scheduled Planning Committee is due to take place on 14th February 2022. 
 
 
 
   
 
Vicky Davies 
Senior Democratic Services Officer 
committees@cravendc.gov.uk 
10 January 2022 
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